Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Application 2017/3340/L - 42 Earlham Street, WC2

From:
Sent:
To:H
Cc: be
Subje

Dear Laura

BCAAC received a letter, not an email and the letter was dated 12 July. So there seems to be some malfunction in
the admin section of the planning department. Perhaps you could investigate.

Obviously businesses within the conservation area need some kind of signage, and if the illumination aspect has
been removed from this particular application, then the Advisory Committee will no longer object. It would be good to
see the amended drawings however.

Kind regards

Debbie
for BCAAC



